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To:      Membership and Member Firms January 14, 1999 
From:  Trading Operations 
Re:      Stock Sliding Tick 
 
 
 
 

      Due to the high traffic CBOE has experienced, a temporary suppression of 
duplicate stock last sales will be in effect beginning today from 8:30 am until the 
opening surge has leveled off.  This means sliding tick and recap lines will update on 
price changes only.  Cumulative stock volume will be updated on price changes only. 
 Additional last sales at the same stock price will not be displayed. 
 
 
     If questions arise, please contact the Help Desk at 786-7100. 
 


